
UPDATED CAR POOL RULES 

 

Please note the updated car pool rules.  When the parents, staff, and administration 

work together we can ensure a safe dismissal at the end of each day at Abrams. 

       All students will remain inside until they are called by the teacher responsible 

for car-line.  No exceptions! 

       First-come-first-serve:  Students will be called in order of the placement of 

the cars in line, in an orderly fashion.  

       Parents please do not get out of the car during car-line.  The staff will assist 

you once you reach the front of the line. 

       Parents must not drive around other cars in car-line – please stay in line until 

your child/ren are called. 

       If parents would like to enter the building to collect their children or speak to 

teachers, please park beyond the car pool line area. 

 If there is a specific reason you have to have your children expedited early, 

please email Rabbi O ahead of time so arrangements can be made in advance. 

With our eye towards safety, we want to ensure that the Abrams car pool line is a 

safe environment.   

Contact Rabbi Ottensoser with any questions or concerns 

RabbiO@abramsonline.org 

 

 

 

 

 


